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To Captain Charles T. Lanham

August 28, 1936   [Chicago, Illinois]

My dear Lanham:


I am especially appreciative of your letter of warm congratulations which came this morning.  The fact that men of your age in the army wish me so well is a great satisfaction to me.  My only regret is I cannot do something to help unblock a system which leaves men like yourself to languish for years in spite of outstanding exhibitions of efficiency.  However, we will have to wait and see.


With warm regards,










Faithfully yours,
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